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December 18, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We were notified this evening that a staff member at Millard Hawk Elementary has tested positive for COVID-19. We 

have provided all the names of students and staff that were in close contact with the staff member that tested positive to 

the Health Department. The Principal just finished calling all of the parents of the students (and staff) that will require a 14 

day quarantine, and besides those individuals that she just notified this evening, no one else was at risk of exposure. 

 

The Health Department is working very hard making all of the phone calls for hundreds of cases throughout the County, 

and will eventually call all of the staff and the parents of the students being quarantined with full details including their 

end of quarantine date.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Thomas J. Colabufo  

Superintendent  


